Koleena Ng

From: Michael Takla <michael.takla@transitsystems.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 18 July 2023 2:04 PM

To: Koleena Ng; Bus Approval; Adrian Prichard

Cc: Nick Zambounis; Ron Sorich; Ahmad Obeid

Subject: RE: Bus Stop 213575 - Temporary Bus Zone Amendment Proposal (Redmyre Rd, Strathfield)

External (michael.takla@transitsystems.com.au)

Report This Email What is this?

Hi Koleena,
Thank you for clarifying the below request during our phone conversation.
Transit Systems will raise no objection for works along Redmyre Rd, Strathfield pending no impact to bus safe movement and/or bus stops.

Please contact Ahmad Obeid aobeid@swantransit.com.au M: 0490 401 688 for any further inquiries.

Kind Regards,

Michael Takla

A/Network & Events Planner — Region 6

T: 02 8778 5889

M: 0490 401 688

E: michael.takla@transitsytems.com.au

A: Lot 2 Airfield Drive, LEN WATERS ESTATE NSW 2171
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Transit Systems Confidential communication. Please Note: This email and any attached files may be confidential, privileged and intended solely for the addressee. It may not
be reviewed, acted upon, filed or communicated to or by any other person. If you have received this email in error please delete it and notify the sender immediately. Although
our system is regularly checked by virus scanning software, updated daily, Transit Systems does not guarantee that emails or attachments are free of viruses or interference.
Please check for viruses and defects before opening or using attachments. Our liability is limited to resupplying any affected attachments

From: Koleena Ng <koleena_ng@buildcorp.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 18 July 2023 11:52 AM

To: Michael Takla <michael.takla@transitsystems.com.au>; Bus Approval <BusApproval@transport.nsw.gov.au>; Adrian Prichard <APrichard@transitsystems.com.au>
Cc: Nick Zambounis <nicholas_zambounis@buildcorp.com.au>; Ron Sorich <Ron_Sorich@buildcorp.com.au>

Subject: RE: Bus Stop 213575 - Temporary Bus Zone Amendment Proposal (Redmyre Rd, Strathfield)

Hi Michael,
Hope you’'re well. Just tried to call you.
Can you please confirm no further approvals are required for the temporary bus zone amendments and we can proceed accordingly.

As there is a specific clause related to the approval of the temporary bus zone changes in our Construction Certificate, our Principal Certifier has requested confirmation of
this.

Regards,
Koleena

Koleena Ng

Site Engineer

Buildcorp Contracting NSW

Tel: 02 9565 0000 Mob: 0410 830 657



